
LONDON BOROUGH OF CAMDEN 
 
REFERENCE TO COUNCIL – 20TH JANUARY 2025 
 
FROM THE AUDIT AND CORPORATE GOVERNANCE COMMITTEE –  
5TH DECEMBER 2024 
                                                                                                                  
REVISION TO CONTRACT STANDING ORDERS 
 
At its meeting on 5th December 2024, the Audit and Corporate Governance Committee 
considered a report of the Borough Solicitor in respect of Revision to Contract 
Standing Orders. 
 
It was noted that footnote 8 to the Contract Standing Orders should refer to contracts 
published after February 2025, rather than 28 October 2023.   
 
RECOMMENDED TO COUNCIL –  
 
(i) That the changes the Council’s Contract Standing Orders as shown in tracked 

changes on Appendix 1 to the report be agreed, subject to the change to 
footnote 8 on page 5 referred to above; and 

  
(ii) THAT authority be delegated to the Borough Solicitor to make the requisite 

changes to the Council’s Constitution. 
 

 
Councillor Meric Apak 
Chair, Audit and Corporate Governance Committee 


